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Asian Law Students Association – Conference 2015

Sri Lanka

       
LETTER TO THE GOVERNING 

COUNCIL
Dear Governing Council,

It is a great privilege for ALSA Sri Lanka to be able to host ‘The Asian Law Students Association Conference – 2015, Sri Lanka, hereinafter referred to as “The ALSA Conference”. The conference will be held from 3rd - 8th January 2015 in Colombo, Sri Lanka with the participation of approximately 200 Law students from Sri Lanka and throughout Asia. This will be the largest conference of this nature held in the country. 
The theme for the 2015 conference is “International law, sovereignty and global order ”. International law serves as a framework for the practice of stable and organized international relations and is ever evolving especially in the modern context. A theme such as this encompasses a variety of debatable topics that could be related to current affairs and issues arising out of disputed international norms thus providing a platform for delegates of the ALSA Conference to analyse and review current affairs and relevant international issues such as sovereignty, the right to protect and global order.
The ALSA conferences’ main events consists of an academic day, legal visits to the Supreme Court, Parliament etc, and non-academic programmes such as a cultural night and a cultural visit of historical significance. 

The academic program for this conference was designed with the goal of creating an opportunity for delegates to exchange ideas, through debates and table discussions. The delegates will simultaneously be exposed to legal customs, traditions and cultures of the various participating countries. The delegates would also be able to gain first hand experience as to the legal structure and functions of some of the key judicial authorities of the country and will also be given the option to choose a destination of historical significance to visit on the day of the day-trip.  

The process of registration will officially come to a close one month (3rd December) prior to the conference.
All registration fees are to be deposited to a bank account set up by the Organizing Committee. (For further information, such as the account number, please refer to the registration docket which can be downloaded through our website referred to below). 

For more information on registration, accommodation and the ALSA Conference in general, please contact us via the following;

Email：info.acsrilanka@gmail.com 

Facebook pages：https://www.facebook.com/ACSriLanka2015 
Official website：http://alsasrilanka.weebly.com/ 

Please feel free to make any inquiries as to any questions or issues you may have.

Thank you,

Karthic Sasitharan,

Director - Organizing Committee, 

ALSA Conference Sri Lanka 2015

